
From: Matt Dreyer <mtdreyer@sbgtv.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/9/2015 9:17:41 PM
Subject: Re: Do you think there will be a news conference Saturday!

Ok. Thanks!
 

Sent from my iPhone
 

> On Oct 9, 2015, at 7:08 PM, Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
 
> 
 
> Yes & 11:30 am. 
 
> 
 
> Sent from my iPhone
 
> 
 
>> On Oct 9, 2015, at 6:05 PM, Matt Dreyer <mtdreyer@sbgtv.com> wrote:
 
>> 
 
>> Trying to plan staffing
 
>> Thanks!
 
>> 
 
>> Sent from my iPhone
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